
 

 

Cheyenne Heritage Quilters 

Patchwork Update 
March 2016 

Dedicated to encouraging and broadening quilter creativity, 
sharing quilting knowledge, exhibiting quilting accomplishments 
and contributing to the community 

 

 

WEBSITE (chquilters.org): Judy Gilmore  

Be sure to check the website banner now and then. The quilts that are rotating through at the top 
of the website will be changing periodically and you don't want to miss any of them.  I am using 
images from last year's show and tell. Hope you enjoy the show.   

 

QUILT OF VALOR (QOV) SEW DAYS: 
Linda Herget 
We have several sew days coming 
up,  Thursday, March 17, 2016 and Thursday, 
April 21, 2016 at the Quilted Corner (10 a.m. to 
around 5 a.m.) and Saturday, April 23, 2016 
information will be coming soon.  Please join 
us for a day of sewing quilts for our Wyoming 
Army National Guard soldiers currently 
stationed in Afghanistan.  Bring your machines 
and sewing supplies and we will provide the 
material and instructions.  If you have a project 
you are working on, bring that too.  Lunch is 
potluck, so bring something to share.  For more 
information call Linda Herget, 635-0921 or 
Marilyn Lanham, 635-9246. 

 
ROUND TUIT:  Carole Gardner 

Remember the deadline for completing the 
round tuit's is May 2, 2016.  That gives you two 
months to complete your projects.  Many have 
already been completed and shown.  I look 
forward to seeing all the rest.  Have fun. 
 

 

 

IN HOUSE PROJECT:  Maggie Chittur  

The Table Runner Challenge is approaching 
fast!   We will be displaying quilted table 
runners on April 4th during our CHQ 
meeting.  The guild will vote for a viewers 
choice and there are prizes for 1st, 2nd and 
3rd place winners.  Rules are to have fun, 
either bring your favorite from the past, 
or make one last minute, either way, this is just 
to have a good time.   

 
LIBRARY:  Cathy James 
The library has received additional donated 
books from members.  The latest additions are 
novels.  Thank you to all who have donated. 
They will be available for check-out at the first 
meeting in February. 

 
QUILT SHOW BOUTIQUE:  Carole Gardner 
We want everybody to help make things for our 
boutique at the quilt show.  We had an 
excellent boutique last year.  Let’s make this 
year the same.  Smaller, inexpensive things 
sale well.  You can bring anything you 
want.  When it's closer to the date, we’ll get the 
signup sheets out to you.    

http://chquilters.org/


 

 

 

 

SHOW AND TELL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

SHOW AND TELL

IT’S FINALLY HERE!!!   YOUR VERY 
OWN INVITATION TO SE REGION 
SPRING UFO RETREAT  
APRIL 1ST, 2ND, 3RD at LCCC. 
Hope to see you there! 
 
             Daenette More 
             SE Regional Director WSQG 
 

 

http://www.longarmofthewestcustomquilting.com
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http://www.blakemansewvac.com


 

  

Crown of Maine Quilters  
 CMQ appreciated the ornaments CHQ 

sent for their Christmas tree entered in 

the Festival of Trees, Dec. 2015. Over 

$30,000 was raised for St. Apollonia 

Dental Clinic.  CMQ has been busy 

making and donating 25 quilts to the 

County Dialysis Center. Two baby quilts 

were donated to first newborns of 2016 at 

two different medical centers. They are 

also making activity mats for Alzheimer's 

patients and a quilt for the Red 

Cross.  These ladies certainly fill the 

needs of their community! 

 

JoEllen Mass 

 

REMINDERS 

Next Board meeting will 

be: Monday, March 28, 2016 

at the Laramie County Library 

at 7 p.m. 

Quilt Show Meeting 

6:00 First Monday of 

Every month 

 

AFTERNOON QUILTERS 
We will meet the last Tuesday of 
March, April, and May at 1:00 p.m.  
Everyone is invited to bring a 
project or just come in to visit. 
Jeannie Wilson 
 

http://www.wyomingquilting.com


 

2016 Quilt Club Programs  

March 21 Carolyn McCormick, Author & Inventor 

Carolyn will talk about her invention, the 

popular Add-A-Quarter ruler, which has 

permanently changed the rules for paper piecing. 

April 4 Marci Baker 

April 18 Mary Ellen Little trunk show 

May 2 Sandy Farrell, Linda Brunner & Bea 

Dersham, trunk show 

May 16 Ice Cream Social 

June 20 Ann Peterson, History of an Obsessive Quilter 

Award winning quilter from Colorado, Ann will 

bring a trunk show of her original works and tell 

the story of how she became the quilter she is 

today. View some of her work on 

www.obsessivequilter.weebly.com  

July 18 Rocky Mountain Quilt Museum 

August 15 Suzi Parron – Barn Quilts 

September 6  

September 19 Kathy Gaul, 3-dimensional wool applique trunk 

show 

Kathy will show her beautiful, original wool 

applique designs.   

Patterns and kits will be available for sale 

September 20 Kathy Gaul, ½-day class 

October 3  

October 17  

November 7 Louisa Smith 

November 21 Mary Sue Suit, Alliance, NE 

December 5 CHRISTMAS PARTY! 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

CHQ BOARD MEMBERS 2015-16 

President:    Deb O’Grady 
Programs:    Sue Frerich/ 

Linda Price 
Treasurer:    Mary Ellen Little 
Secretary:    Linda Herget 
Hospitality Greeter:  Linda Price 
Library:    Cathy James 
New Members:   Rose Slatten 
Opportunity Quilt:  Frances Tormey/ Rose Slatten 
Quilt Show Committee:   Rose Slatten/Frances Tormey 
Community Quilts:  Deb Przymus 
Round Tuit:   Carole Gardner. 
Newsletter:   Marcia Stewart 
Advertisers:   Judy Gilmore 
Website:    Judy Gilmore 
 

Project Leaders 

Fabric Strip Exchange: Daenette More 

Ornaments: Frances Tormey 

Table Runners:  Maggie Chittur/JoEllen Mass 

Pin Cushion Challenge:  Rose Slattten 

Panel Challenge:  Maggie Chittur 

 

 

http://www.obsessivequilter.weebly.com/
http://www.aroundtheblockquilts.com
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TELL 
 
Thank you 
Linda 
Herget!!!! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

http://www.sewcenter.com/


 

 

  



 

General Club Information 

 

Guest Policy  
Please invite friends to attend meetings. All skill levels 
and non-quilters are welcome. Non-members may 
attend two meetings. On the third and subsequent 
meetings, the non-member must pay $2.00 unless 
membership dues are paid. If a guest speaker is 
scheduled, all guests are asked to pay a $5.00 fee  

Advertisements & Articles for Newsletter  
Ads and articles must be quilt, craft or sewing related.  

They must be “copy” ready. The newsletter editor is not 
responsible for typing your information. Email articles, 
questions or advertisement artwork by the first Tuesday 
of each month to the newsletter editor. 

Cost for advertisements is: ¼ page 3 ½ x 4.5 $10.00  

Cell Phones  
We ask that cell phones be silent or off, and that 
emergency conversations be held out of the meeting 

room.  

Meeting Schedule  
We meet at 7 p.m. the first and third Mondays of most 
months. Doors open at 6:30 p.m. Please feel free to 
come early and help set up or to socialize.  

We meet only the first Monday of December and the 
third Monday of June, July and August. Meetings often 
include some type of program event or featured quilter, 
as well as show & tell and access to our library.  

Show & Tell Guidelines  
Show one or more finished projects. Share information 
regarding each piece. Feel free to ask for critique or 
input. Show & Tell items will be displayed for everyone 
to view and enjoy during break  

Meeting Location:  
First United Methodist Church (located at 108 E 18th 
Street (between Warren & Central Avenues) Please park 
in the lot on the north side of the church (Enter from 
Central or 19th street) and use the North door into the 
building.  

Our meetings begin at 
7:00 p.m. Someone is 
usually at the church 
by 6:30 p.m. before 
each quilt meeting for 
those of you that would 
like a little more time to 
visit with each other. 
Your help with setting 
up and taking down is 
greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

Find us online at 

chquilters.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

CHEYENNE HERITAGE QUILTERS  

PO BOX 21194  

CHEYENNE, WY 82003-7023  

 


